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Vicor Position Statement concerning Dimethyl Fumarate (CAS Number 624-49-7)
Dimethyl Fumarate (CAS Number 624-49-7), which is known to cause physical reactions like dermatitis or allergies in humans, will be completely banned from the European Union in all consumer products as of May 1, 2009.

Dimethyl Fumarate is used primarily as a mold inhibitor in leather products, such as leather furniture or shoes.  It has also been used as a treatment for medical conditions, including psoriasis.  It has been proven to be the source of several severe physical reactions, such as burning of the skin or allergies, when it comes into contact with the skin.  It can also cause irritation of the eyes.

On March 20, 2009, European Commission Decision OJEU L74 was published enacting a general ban of Dimethyl Fumarate in all consumer Products.  This ban becomes effective on May 1, 2009 and affects products being put on the market, as well as products already in use.

Vicor Products are completely free of Dimethyl Fumarate.  This material is not in or on any Vicor Products, has not been intentionally added and no Products have come in contact with Dimethyl Fumarate.
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